Connecting the Fox Cities

Valley Transit

Date: July 25,2018

To: Fox Cities Transit Commission
Kyle Lobner, Chair

From: Ron McDonald, General ManageM

Re: 18-1129 Authorization to Accept Buses from Go Transit, Oshkosh

Valley Transit is hereby requesting authorization to accept transfer of title for used New Flyer buses from Go
Transit, Oshkosh.

The Wisconsin Department of Transportation, Bureau of Transit, Local Roads, Rail, and Harbor is expected to
approve the title transfer without monetary exchange.

The used Go Transit buses will allow existing Orion transit buses to be removed from service and prepared for
future disposal. The Federal Transit Administration requires heavy duty transit buses to be operated a minimum

of 12 years or 500,000 miles. The Valley Transit buses scheduled for replacement have exceeded the minimum
requirements set forth by the Federal Transit Administration.

RECOMMENDATION:

Authorize Valley Transit to accept transfer of title for used New Flyer buses from Go Transit, Oshkosh.
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